Help support PEP with
your plant purchase from
Johnson Nursery!

Step #1: between Friday, April 14 and noon on Thursday,
April 27, go to gardens-direct.com

Step #2: place your order for beautiful flowers and plants

Step #3: choose PEP as the beneficiary and pay for your
order (they accept debit and credit cards)

Step #4: pick up your plants on April 29 @ 9 at Wallace
Presbyterian :

You know you want to beautify your yard! Do it now and help
us provide a quality preschool education for local
children! Johnson Nursery has some of the most beautiful,
high quality plants available.

So it is a win-win!

We appreciate your support!



